
 
NEWS RELEASE 

December 24, 2018 
 

 
 
 
Support Following Recent Storm Event  
 
A warming centre was set up at the Qualicum Beach Civic Centre for residents in the Oceanside area affected by 
the recent storm event. As power is being restored to many areas and those still without power are making 
arrangements to support themselves, the need for a warming centre has diminished. For this reason, the warming 
centre will close at 6pm today. 
  
Should residents affected by the storm need support in the following days, please call 250 937-0448. Your needs 
will be assessed and support will be arranged for you. 
 
Emergency Management Oceanside expresses appreciation to those in the community who has reached out to 
help us help others. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   

dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 248-0846 
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